## BARGAINING BULLETIN #3

## Wear Blue for FASBU on August 8!

The NUFA Executive would like to remind everyone that collective bargaining is about to commence in early August, with packages being exchanged on August 8th, followed by nine full days of bargaining between August 14-25. Although we have not as yet exchanged packages with the employer, we would like to get out in front of the process and emphasize the importance of your solidarity and support as the collective bargaining team represents our collective interests at the bargaining table. Solidarity is vital to a successful outcome, so please demonstrate support for your bargaining team by WEARING BLUE FOR FASBU on August 8th if you are on campus. If you are not on campus, we would urge you to consider taking a picture of yourself wearing blue and sending it to Rhiannon Don at nufaexec@gmail.com. Be sure to place WEAR BLUE FOR FASBU in the subject line. We would also like to extend an invitation to FASBU members who are interested in observing bargaining sessions to get in touch with Rhiannon. Finally, we would ask you all to pay close attention to your inbox for bargaining updates beginning in August. Our aim is to provide updates weekly, but we may report back more frequently if the need arises.





Pictured here: Wendy Peters, NUFA Membership Engagement Officer and Richard Wenghofer, NUFA Communications Officer